Language requirements Master of Medicine Groningen

If you wish to enter the Master's program in Medicine in Groningen from an English-speaking Learning Community (Global Health or Molecular Medicine), you must be in possession of a diploma showing that you have a sufficient level of the Dutch language. For many Dutch students, this will be the VWO diploma in which the course Dutch is a compulsory part. If you have attended an International or European School and have taken an exam in Dutch on VWO-level, you are directly admissible to the Masters program in Medicine in Groningen (Dutch A, grade 3).
The following language requirements apply to students with a NON-DUTCH and / or International or European diploma:
1. Students with a NON-DUTCH diploma and at least one Dutch parent
A. The C-test * or the State Examination Dutch as a Second Language, program ll
B. The assessment Medical Dutch C1, conducted by the Language Center of the RUG
 (4 language skills) in November, February and in June. 
* The C-test is intended for students who have Dutch as their mother tongue, but have obtained a foreign final examination certificate. During this test it is determined whether you are a native speaker. This C-test can be taken once at the Language Center of the University of Groningen.
More information can be found on the following website:
http://www.rug.nl/society-business/language-centre/tests-and-assessments/english/c-test
• If you do not pass the C-test, you have to take the State Examination Dutch as a Second Language

2. Students with a NON-Dutch diploma
A. The State Examination Dutch as a Second Language, program ll
or the Dutch as a Foreign Language Certificate (CNaVT)
or a certificate of the Cambridge Assessment Group (Grade A of B)
B. The course Medical Dutch
B. The assessment Medical Dutch C1, conducted by the Language Center of the RUG              (4 language skills) in November, February and in June. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Important: In all cases, you have to send your diplomas and certificates to Mrs. J.M. van Huizen to obtain admission to the Master’s program (j.m.van.huizen@umcg.nl). She is the language consultant for the faculty of Medicine for non-native speakers.
